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Greetings! 

  
Six of us returned from our Cameroon Mission trip tired, fulfilled and thankful to 
God for a very adventurous experience.  We traveled many kilometers by air, bus, 
Toyota Helix & on foot. 

 

  
Prior to this I was team teaching with Pastor Efraim del Rasario in Rostov Don.  
Twenty-three Russian students are anxious to prepare for pastoral ministry.  Dr. 
Sig Schuster reports that 85% of the men and women trained go into full time 
ministry.  PTL 
 
In Amsterdam I met the team of six, then flew via Nairobi to Douala, Cameroon. 
  
Our purpose was to help Cameroonians build four church roofs.  The location was 
in the N W interior of the country, near the Nigerian Border.  After two days of 
travel in a Toyota Hilex, we arrived at Andre, Kom, Lus and Mashi.  The further 
north we traveled the worse the road conditions were til there were no roads.  

  
It was amazing to see the men carrying cement bags 10 kl to the building site.  
Lumber was cut in the hills with 36” chainsaws and a chalk line..   The women 
carried the boards down to the church site.   Children were involved carrying 
water, sand and stones from the River. Two churches were totally finished at our 
departure and two needed more material to finish. 
 
6,300 persons viewed the Jesus Film  and 356 adults responded positively to the 



invitation.  The results were incredible.  Some Chiefs and Leaders of the 
community also became Christians.  

  
  

At Kolah Pastor Eric Spletzer and I baptized 28 new believers in the Dongo River.  
In that community a new church was begun. 

  
Ben Martin and Evangelist Robertson trekked for three hours to a remote 
community called Beni.  And through the Jesus Film many believers asked to have 
a new church established.  Now a community of about 500 has a church with a 
pastor to teach the new Christians.  A lady very excitedly said:  “I am a Christian 
now, there is a church for my children, I have seen a white man and now I can 
die.”  WHOW! 
  
Thank you for your prayers and financial support.  Without your help and prayers 
nothing would have happened. 
  
Here are some upcoming events: 
-          El-Salvador Housing project in the fall 
-          Brazil project – November 2007 
-          Russian Bible School construction under consideration 
-          Cameroonian church roofs – Feb. 2008 
-          Hospital in planning stage at Mutengene, Cameroon 
New info will go on our Website soon. 
  
Please make checks out to “FOR WE CARE OUTREACH…”  
15230 Prestwick Blvd. Calgary, Alberta T2Z 3L4.   
For every gift a tax receipt will be issued, so help us make a difference.  
  
The Cameroonians, the Russians and the Brazilians say a big – “THANK YOU.” 



  
Serving Jesus Joyfully, 
 
 

         Walter Kerber  


